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Letter to families — allergens

Dear families
We have made a recent change to our health and safety policy which will come into effect in the new academic year.

From September, our trust will no longer serve any products to students that contain or may contain nuts. As most
school classrooms have at least one child with a nut allergy, this decision has been made to ensure the safety of all

of our students.
As such, if your child brings a packed lunch to school, please ensure that it contains no traces of nuts.

The health and safety policy has been updated with further information and is available to view on the policies
section of our website, but should you require any additional information, please contact info@dixonsua.com.

Yours faithfully

T Worngan

Mr M Morgan
Operations, Business and PFI Manager
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